August 14, 2014 : Via Email to: Tav.Commins@energy.ca.gov

California Energy Commission
DOCKETED
Tav Camrmins 13-ATTCP-01
Califprnia Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street _ TN 72604
Sacramento, CA 95814 | AUG 15 2014

RE: CALCTP Lighting Control -Acc’epta;éce Test Technician Certification Provider Application

Dear Mr. Commins:

tam a California Certified Electrician with twenty-five (25) years experience as an LB.E.W. wireman. The
2013 Title 24 energy code reguires comprehensive acceptance test inspections that should be
performed by acceptance testers who have the skills, knowledge, and experience to competently
perform them.

Without competent acceptance tests, the code cannot be reliably enforced and the integrity of our
energy efficiency gosls may not be realized. The certification provided by CALCTP is rigorous and
provides proper training for a broad spectrum of lighting control systems. The hands-on training
compiements the installation experience of a certified electrician.

Based on my own petsn'héi‘ exi)_eri&nce of perform'ing electrical installations for 25 years and being a
Certified Acceptance Technician, | strangly endorse approval of CALCTP’s application.

Sincerely, s
O’BRYANT ELECTRIC, INC.

John Valverde o '
HTC-ABL3044

20417 Nordhoff $1., Chatsworth, CA 91311 (818) 407-1986 FAX: (818) 407-0983 #C-0 386619



